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® Unknown Causes

® Genetic Changes

Why Am | Important for

Research?

Alzheimer's Disease Family
Based Study (AD-FBS), which
is funded by the National
Institute on Aging, is being
conducted by researchers at
the VA Puget Sound Health
Care System. The study
involves individuals with and
without Alzheimer’s disease.

We are contacting you to help
in this very important research
on the genetics of Alzheimer's
disease because you or one of
your family members may

have Alzheimer's disease. Also,
other members of your family
may have participated in this
study or in Dr. Thomas Bird's
family research. By studying
the disease in families, we
hope to greatly improve our
understanding of the genetics
of Alzheimer's.

We will also be sharing our
findings with scientists
worldwide to encourage more
rapid progress in the
identification, treatment, and
prevention of Alzheimer's
disease.

If you are interested in helping in
this research, we may ask you to
participate in some of the following:

If you are willing, we will contact you
every 1-2 years to repeat the memory
testing and the interview of a close
friend or relative.



